TOWNSHIP OF WEST WINDSOR

Community Development Department
Division of Land Use

DATE: April 8, 2021

TO: Planning Board Members
Consultants and Staff

FROM: Lisa Komjati
Planning Board Administrative Secretary

SUBJECT: MEETING CANCELLATION

The following regularly scheduled meeting of the West Windsor Township Planning
Board have been cancelled:

April 14, 2021

The next regular meeting of the Planning Board will be April 21, 2021.

C:\Users\heidi\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.Outlook\YVJE6VBD\CANCEL (007).DOC



	FROM: Lisa Komjati
	Planning Board Administrative Secretary

